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Bealings School 
01473 622376  
20th June 2017

Dear Parents and Carers,

We would like to invite you to an information evening at Bealings School this Friday at 7pm in the school hall.  Drinks and nibbles included!  The evening will be an opportunity to meet the governors and the whole Bealings team and also to re-visit the Bealings Philosophy, school structure and new developments.

Please indicate by return email if you are able to come and we look forward to meeting you all then.

Best wishes

Duncan

_1214987085.doc
[image: image1.png]






